MEMORANDUM

TO: All SBAB
AlLITS
FROM: Information Technology Services (ITS)

SUBJECT: POWER RESTORED TO SBAB

The power has been restored to the SBAB and all computer and telephone services have been restored.
The problems were caused by faulty FPL equipment and the building’s generator failed to provide power.
FPL has stabilized the power and will be replacing the transformers that feed to the SBAB. The
Maintenance Department has made the necessary repairs to the generator and no further problems
should occur.

If you are still experiencing problems with your computer or telephone, please call Support Services at
305-995-3705(0) to place a service call.



